
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Our Ref:  ND/SG/WAJ 
 
23 May 2016 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I write to invite you to attend an open parent forum meeting on Wednesday 8 
June.  There will be two sessions running on this day: 2.30pm in the primary phase 
and 3.30pm in the secondary phase, please select whichever is most convenient for 
you. 
 
We have secured the services of an external consultant who will run this session on 
our behalf, looking in particular at issues raised in our recent ESTYN inspection 
around the wellbeing of young people.  We are seeking the views of as many 
parents as possible to support us in improving in this area, so if you are unable to 
attend either of these meetings but would like to share your opinions, please contact 
the school via telephone 01495 354690 or email ndavies@ebbwfawr.co.uk. 
 
These sessions are to seek views on how we can improve but it is not a forum to 
discuss specific incidents or concerns that would name individuals.  Direct contact 
with the school be made to discuss any such issues. 
 
Finally I would like to remind you that school is closed to pupils on Friday 27 May for 
teacher training and school reopens after the half term break on Monday 6 June. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to hearing your views. 
 
Yours faithfully 

    
Mrs N Davies     Mrs S Gregory 
Secondary Phase Director   Acting Primary Phase Director 
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